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Returning to classroom learning in ACT public schools

When we return to classroom learning, there will be some changes to the way schools operate to help prevent the
spread of COVID-19.

What you can expect from us

Clear communication about arrangements at our school.

Increased cleaning focused on high touch surfaces across the school.

Soap and hand sanitiser available for everyone in prominent areas of our school.
Regular reminders for staff and students to wash hands throughout the day.
Posters and signage in our school about practising good hygiene.

Minimising the number of adults and visitors to our school.

No events that bring groups of adults together in our school (eg. assemblies, fetes, open nights).

What we need from students

Do not come to school if you are sick.
Wash hands before arriving at school, before food breaks, and regularly through the day.
Follow instructions from teachers and school staff.

Be respectful of teachers, school staff and your fellow students.

What we need from parents and carers

Don’t send your children to school if they are unwell.

Follow our drop-off and pick-up instructions.

Avoid coming onto school grounds unless absolutely necessary.
Call or email ahead if you need to visit us.

If onsite, practise good social distancing with other adults.




